
Akaroa/Wairewa Community Board Agenda 23 May 2007 

5. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 5.1 The Armstrong Family - Sandy Bay Toilet 
 
  Pat Armstrong is writing on behalf of her family requesting that Council consider installing public 

toilets behind the beach at Sandy Bay (refer attached). 
 
  This letter is similar to one received recently from the Akaroa Harbour Issues Working Party.   
 
  At that point the Board “decided to support the concept of installing a toilet in Sandy Bay 

providing that there was actually a pollution problem in the area.  The Board asked that staff 
provide some comment on the reported pollution and an indication of what, if anything, the 
Council could do to help address the situation.” 

 
  Staff have looked at this situation.  An update on that is included in the Akaroa Service Centre 

Manager’s Update.  
  
 
  

Note
To be reported to the Council meeting - decision yet to be made



